
 
 
 
Date: 07/16/04 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request for Non disclosure for FCC ID: JM7-IGWT-660098 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We are requesting the following exhibits be treated as confidential per 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, 
as they contain trade secrets and/or information that might compromise our security system designed 
to prevent the abduction of infants: 

660098 Block Diagram.jpg (contains functional block diagram) 

660098_Operational.doc (contains the transmission scheme and data protocol) 

160098D_Sch.pdf (contains the schematic diagram) 

In addition, we respectfully request that any documents created by the submitting lab, on our behalf 
that are not required to be publicly disclosed be considered confidential and not made available to the 
public. We further request that if a document, or a portion thereof, is required to be released to the 
public, that only those parts that are required, be released in part, and not the entire document released. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.   

Sincerely, 

 
 

Mark J. Kieckhefer 

Project Engineer/Compliance Manager 

Innovative Control Systems, Inc. 

262-347-0645 x55 

markk@accutech-ics.com 

 


